
Hi,  

 

My name is Lani Bouwer and I live in Point Arena. As a resident and business owner in 

Mendocino County, I would like to voice my support for an audit of the Sheriff's Office and 

other related Public Protection budget areas. I think it would be helpful to the BOS to make more 

informed budgeting and spending decisions, as well as good information for the citizens of 

Mendocino Co. to better understand the budget/spending of our district.  

 

Thank you, 

Lani Bouwer 

 


